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Reference:   FOI.6674.21 

Subject:    Electroconvulsive therapy (ECT) Policy 

Date of Request: 13 August 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
Please provide a copy of the Board policy relating to Electroconvulsive Therapy (ECT). 
 
Response:  
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not have an ECT policy, but instead works in 
accordance with an ECT Procedure, a copy of which is attached. Please note that this procedure is 
currently under review. 

 


